reiterate that we are exceedingly proud of each
one of you.

After careful consideration and gathering input
from President French and the leadership of the
Faculty Assembly and the Student Government

ssociation, the CAU administration is please
é} announce that we will observe a “mental
health” break for our students on Tuesday,
November 3, 2020. While there will be no
classes for CAU students on that day, faculty
are encouraged to take advantage of the
opportunity to continue their outstanding
scholarly activity. v e




